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If we remove mail in ballots voting it will make it less accessible to the people. It is a 

right to be able to vote and mail in voting makes that so everyone can vote. If the law 

is passed that voting in person has to be done there will be thousands of people who 

can not vote due to various reasons like lack of transportation or work to name a few. 

I oppose making it a standard to vote in person.  


